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Comments: I appreciate the opportunity to comment on Creek Fire Restoration Project #60422. I am the Fresno

County Supervisor who represents the area where the Creek Fire originated on September 4, 2020. The fire

devastated much of eastern Fresno and Madera County and deserves attention in restoration.  

 

My impression of this document is that it is too narrow in scope. I would recommend the following additions to the

project: 

 

*Broader scope of restoration to include wilderness areas

*Preservation and maintenance of all general and OHV roads within the 

        burn scar

*Maintenance instead of decommissioning of roads constructed for 

        restoration efforts

*Detailed long-term maintenance plan as post-project objective

*Expansion of project to include re-opening of previously closed OHV 

        roads and campsites to function as fuel breaks, firefighter access 

        routes, and firefighter staging areas for long-term maintenance 

        objectives

*Expansion of project to include fuel reduction in unburned areas of 

        Sierra National Forest

 

I appreciate your work very much and look forward to Project #60422 being implemented with these additions. 

 


